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Message from our Head of School

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was so good to have you all back in the school on Tuesday so you could meet 
the teacher and see the classrooms. The information that was shared should be 

on your child’s Google Classroom for those who were unable to attend.  

Art has been everywhere this week, and thank you to our Nursery teacher and Art Lead Mr 
Williams for organising the resources and planning such a wonderful art week to celebrate 

the life and times of Queen Elizabeth II and King Charles III. Today, every year group 
displayed their creations in the hall for everyone to enjoy. We have chosen a small selection 

to share with you here. 

You are all invited to join us on Friday 30th at St Michael’s Church at 9:30 am to celebrate 
Feast of Saints Michael led by Year Four. 

Currently the school has a few chance in-year vacancies. If you know of anyone who might 
like to apply or if you know someone who has recently moved into the area please ask them 

to call the School Office.

Have a good weekend.

Fran Sorapure



Pupil Artwork Commemorating the Queen 

Mr Williams - getting the resources 
ready in the art room for creative 
lessons in commemorative stamp 
designing, illustrated timelines, 
portraits, sectioned silhouettes, 
origami flower making and class 

bouquets.

Here are some pictures of the amazing artwork the 
children have created



Pupil Artwork Commemorating the Queen 

Some more pictures



Year 1 Europe were inspired by the work of Andy Warhol 
to make portraits of Queen Elizabeth II.

Year 3 have been making commemorative stamps in honour of 
Queen Elizabeth II. They used their colouring and collage skills and 
enjoyed adding gold and silver paper to give a touch of royalty to 
their designs.



DT Day - KS2

Year 4 created a multimedia timeline of events that happened 
throughout Queen Elizabeth the 2nd's life. Multimedia means the 
use of two different mediums to create one piece - in this case oil 

pastels and collage. The children created a simple oil pastel 
background using a range of technique such as blending, 

short/long strokes that symbolised their event. After that they 
collaged images on top and wrote a short piece explaining the 

event. We then put all our pieces together as one big timeline!! I 
hope you are as impressed by the amazing events that spanned 

cross the late Queen Elizabeth's life.



The Voice Kids 2023!

Your personal information will be collected and processed in accordance with our 
Privacy Notice at: https://mfx-public-

artifacts.s3.amazonaws.com/itvstudios/programme-applicants-participants-
contributors-audience.pdf

*We can also see 6 year olds if they turn 7 by 21st February 2023 and 14 year olds if they are 
still of age until 26th March 2023.

https://mfx-public-artifacts.s3.amazonaws.com/itvstudios/programme-applicants-participants-contributors-audience.pdf


Mini Hoopers

Sessions are every Monday at 6pm at Mallinson 
Sports Centre, Bishopswood Road, N6 4NY



Rose FC U12 Girls







Dates for the Diary

Date Event

Monday 26th September
European Day of Languages

Rosh Hashanah

Tuesday 27th September Rosh Hashanah 

Thursday 29th September 
Year 4 Church Rehearsal

Haringey Y5-6 Boys’ Football at Power league

Friday 30th September 

St Michaels Church Service Led by Year 4, 9:30am – All Welcome

Haringey Y5-6 Boys’ Football at Power league

School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment 

counts.

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a 
supportive Christian community and become the best they can be.

Underpinned by our values
Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

House Points & Attendance

Whole school Attendance 96.5%

Class with the best attendance
Jones class at 99.6%

Class House Point 
Winners

House Winner


